

NAME: ..... DATE: ..... CLASS: .....

## A. GRAMMAR

### 1 Write might or might not to complete the sentences.

1. It ..... be cold this evening so take a jumper with you.
2. I'm very tired so I ..... go to the party tonight.
3. It's beautiful now and the weather forecast said it ..... be nicer later.
4. He's new to the school so he ..... know anybody.
5. He did badly in his test so he ..... be a bit unhappy.

|  |   |
|--|---|
|  | 5 |
|--|---|

### 2 Circle the correct possessive adjective or possessive pronoun.

1. These are **her / hers** trainers.
2. Don't take those books. They're **my / mine**.
3. I'm not so sure but I think that cat is **their / theirs**.
4. I showed Nadia my guitar and she showed me **her / hers**.
5. Are these **your / yours** dogs?
6. The teacher helped them with **their / theirs** homework

|  |   |
|--|---|
|  | 6 |
|--|---|

### 3 Complete the first conditional sentences with the correct form of the verbs.

- Eg: If she ..... hard, she ..... the exam. (not study, fail)
1. The teacher ..... angry if you ..... in her lessons. (be, talk)
  2. If it ..... tomorrow, we ..... out for a picnic. (rain, not go)
  3. If she ..... her grandparents, they ..... very happy. (visit, be)
  4. We ..... the bus if we ..... (miss, not hurry)

|  |   |
|--|---|
|  | 4 |
|--|---|

### 4 Reorder the dialogue.

..... We'll go to the indoor swimming pool.

..... Let's go to the new shopping center then.

..... OK, but what if it rains?

..... Let's go biking tomorrow.

..... Alright.

..... I don't like it. There're always so many people there.

|  |   |
|--|---|
|  | 6 |
|--|---|

### 5 Complete the sentences using the verbs in box:

|                 |               |            |                |
|-----------------|---------------|------------|----------------|
| shouldn't leave | should take   | should eat | shouldn't talk |
| shouldn't go    | shouldn't eat | should go  | should leave   |

- 1 A: He's ill.  
 B: Yes, he ..... to the doctor.
- 2 A: It's a dangerous place.  
 B: Yes, we ..... there alone.
- 3 A: I think it's going to rain.  
 B: That's right, you ..... an umbrella with you.
- 4 A: Are eggs good for you?  
 B: They're OK, but you ..... too many.
- 5 A: I have to tidy my room!  
 B: Well, you ..... your clothes on the floor.
- 6 A: It's late  
 B: I think we ..... now.
- 7 A: I think the teacher's angry with me.  
 B: Of course! You ..... in her lessons!
- 8 A: I want to be healthy!  
 B: Well, you ..... a lot of fruits and vegetables.

|  |   |
|--|---|
|  | 8 |
|--|---|

**6 Complete the sentences with and / so / but / because.**

1. She was late for school ..... she missed the bus.
2. My father likes reading magazines ..... watching TV.
3. Jimmy's very tired ..... he ran ten kilometers today.
4. My school is near my house ..... I walk to school everyday.
5. I picked up the phone ..... rang my best friend
6. I looked for my English books, ..... I didn't find them.

|  |   |
|--|---|
|  | 6 |
|--|---|

**7 Circle one or ones in the sentences below**

1. My mobile phone's big, but my sister's got a very small *one* / *ones*.
2. This CD player doesn't work – I need to buy a new *one* / *ones*.

3. A: I like that ring. – B: I prefer the *one / ones* with the yellow diamond.  
 4. A: I'd like to try some trousers on. – B: Which *one / ones*? The black or the grey?

|  |   |
|--|---|
|  | 4 |
|--|---|

**8 Fill in the blanks with a lot of / much / many.**

1. There isn't ..... milk left.  
 2. We've got ..... time today.  
 3. We didn't see ..... people in town today.  
 4. There was ..... traffic.  
 5. There are ..... chips on my plate!  
 6. We haven't got ..... money in the bank.

|  |   |
|--|---|
|  | 6 |
|--|---|

**9 Complete the sentences with the correct form of the verb given in the brackets.**

1. She (not / have to) ..... do a lot of homework every day.  
 2. My father (not / go to work) ..... every Sunday.  
 3. What (the teacher / do) ..... in the classroom now?  
 4. What mustn't you (do) ..... when you're in a zoo?  
 5. My mother (cook) ..... dinner when the doorbell rang.  
 6. What's your plan for next school year? – I (study) ..... Maths and French.  
 7. Where (be / they) ..... last night?  
 8. It's very hot in here. – I (turn on) ..... the airconditioner.  
 9. I'd rather (stay) ..... at home and watch my DVDs.  
 10. If she (not / take) ..... exercises, she will put on weight.

|  |    |
|--|----|
|  | 10 |
|--|----|

|               |  |    |
|---------------|--|----|
| Grammar total |  | 55 |
|---------------|--|----|

## B. VOCABULARY

### 10 Circle A, B, or C to complete the sentences.

Example: We eat in the \_\_\_\_\_.

A bathroom    B bedroom    **C dining room**

- 1 My mother's brother is my \_\_\_\_\_.  
 A grandfather    B nephew    C uncle
- 2 My sister works in an office. She's a \_\_\_\_\_.  
 A receptionist    B musician    C builder
- 3 I don't see Pete very much, but we often \_\_\_\_\_ at weekends.  
 A download    B skype    C search
- 4 Can I pay by credit \_\_\_\_, please?  
 A ticket    B money    C card
- 5 I work with sick animals. I'm a \_\_\_\_\_.  
 A lawyer    B politician    C vet
- 6 I got your email but I couldn't open the \_\_\_\_\_.  
 A wifi    B attachment    C Internet
- 7 My father's a \_\_\_\_\_. He flies all over the world.  
 A pilot    B builder    C nurse
- 8 I need some \_\_\_\_\_ for this letter, please.  
 A stamps    B keys    C coins
- 9 My brother's daughter is my \_\_\_\_\_.  
 A granddaughter    B sister    C niece
- 10 You can buy food at a \_\_\_\_\_.  
 A pharmacy    B market    C post office

### 11 Complete the words in the sentences.

Example: She walks to work every day.

- 1 The opposite of *tall* is **s**\_\_\_\_\_.
- 2 If you break your leg you have to go to **h**\_\_\_\_\_.
- 3 Marc's a **c**\_\_\_\_\_. He works in a French restaurant.

- 4 I need to cut some paper. Do you have any **s**\_\_\_\_\_?
- 5 A **c**\_\_\_\_\_ is a place where you can buy medicine.
- 6 I don't read books but I like reading **m**\_\_\_\_\_ and newspapers.
- 7 Can I see your **i**\_\_\_\_\_ card, please?
- 8 Do you want to **c**\_\_\_\_\_ a taxi?
- 9 I didn't **t**\_\_\_\_\_ off my phone and it rang in the lesson!
- 10 She often **t**\_\_\_\_\_ by plane.
- 11 I usually **m**\_\_\_\_\_ dinner at 8.00.
- 12 I **d**\_\_\_\_\_ a Honda Wave.
- 13 I always **w**\_\_\_\_\_ up early.
- 14 Your son's daughter is your **g**\_\_\_\_\_.

|  |    |
|--|----|
|  | 14 |
|--|----|

**12 Complete the sentences with the correct word.**

Example: Read the exam questions carefully.

politely carefully casually

- 1 'Is she a good dancer?' 'No, she dances really \_\_\_\_\_.'  
 well perfectly badly
- 2 He isn't a very good driver – sometimes he drives \_\_\_\_\_.  
 carefully well dangerously
- 3 You sang that song \_\_\_\_\_. Well done!  
 beautifully fashionably really
- 4 I can't understand you when you speak \_\_\_\_\_.  
 politely fast carefully
- 5 We can't sleep because they play their music \_\_\_\_\_.  
 quietly dangerously loudly
- 6 He eats very \_\_\_\_\_ – he has fast food every day.  
 unhealthily hard noisily

|  |   |
|--|---|
|  | 6 |
|--|---|

|                  |    |
|------------------|----|
| Vocabulary total | 30 |
|------------------|----|

### C. PRONUNCIATION

#### 13 Match the words with the same sounds.

tissue piece friend spell juice breakfast said slow spoke thought door people

Example: red friend said

|           |       |    |       |
|-----------|-------|----|-------|
| teacher 1 | _____ | 2  | _____ |
| wall 3    | _____ | 4  | _____ |
| shoe 5    | _____ | 6  | _____ |
| open 7    | _____ | 8  | _____ |
| red 9     | _____ | 10 | _____ |

|  |    |
|--|----|
|  | 10 |
|--|----|

|                     |    |
|---------------------|----|
| Pronunciation total | 10 |
|---------------------|----|

### D. READING

#### 14 Read the text and circle A, B, or C.

##### The best place in the world to live

*Vancouver is the third biggest city in Canada. It's in the south west of the country and it has a population of 2.6 million. A recent study showed that it's the best city in the world to live. The study looked at areas like weather, transport, education, healthcare, and safety. This study happens every year and Vancouver is usually number one.*

*We asked Vancouver resident Jacob Meyers if he agrees.*

I've lived in Vancouver all my life. I work for an engineering company and I've travelled on business to many Canadian cities. Two years ago another company offered me a very good job in Montreal but I didn't take it because I never want to leave my city. Let me tell you why not:

Vancouver is situated between the mountains and the Pacific Ocean. That means the summers aren't too hot and the winters aren't too cold. It also rains a lot, in summer and winter. Some people don't like that but I do because our gardens and parks are always green and fresh. Every day I cycle or walk for an hour in a park and in Vancouver you're never more than a few minutes from one.

I don't feel frightened when I walk in Vancouver's streets at night. Of course, Vancouver has a high population and there's crime in every big city, but compared to the USA, for example, it's quite safe.

But my favourite thing about Vancouver is its incredible mix of nationalities. I've got friends here from all over the world. And there's an enormous variety of foreign food in the restaurants and markets. I've eaten wonderful dishes from China, India, Italy, Greece, and Japan and I haven't been to any of these places.

Example: Vancouver is bigger than all the other Canadian cities.

A True **B** False C Doesn't say

1 Two thousand, six hundred people live in the south west of Canada.

- A True    B False    C Doesn't say
- 2    A study says that Vancouver is the best place for a city holiday.  
 A True    B False    C Doesn't say
- 3    Jacob was born in Vancouver.  
 A True    B False    C Doesn't say
- 4    There are some mountains between Vancouver and the ocean.  
 A True    B False    C Doesn't say
- 5    It often rains in summer in Vancouver.  
 A True    B False    C Doesn't say
- 6    Jacob has a big garden.  
 A True    B False    C Doesn't say
- 7    He lives an hour away from the nearest park.  
 A True    B False    C Doesn't say
- 8    He never walks in the streets at night.  
 A True    B False    C Doesn't say
- 9    Jacob can speak a lot of foreign languages.  
 A True    B False    C Doesn't say
- 10    He has been to Italy on holiday.  
 A True    B False    C Doesn't say

|  |    |
|--|----|
|  | 10 |
|--|----|

**15 Now read the text again and answer the questions.**

1 How often does the study happen?

---

2 Where has Jacob travelled to for his work?

---

3 What are the winters like in Vancouver?

---

4 Are there many parks in Vancouver?

---

5 What does Jacob like best about Vancouver?

---

|  |   |
|--|---|
|  | 5 |
|--|---|

|               |    |
|---------------|----|
| Reading total | 15 |
|---------------|----|

### E. LISTENING

**16 Listen to the conversation. Tick (✓) A, B, or C.**

- 1 The man is \_\_\_\_\_.  
 A going to work    B going home    C going to see a friend
- 2 The time now is \_\_\_\_\_.  
 A 4.45    B 5.15    C 5.45
- 3 At the moment, the woman is doing a course in \_\_\_\_\_.  
 A teaching    B Japanese    C healthcare
- 4 The man has \_\_\_\_\_ Japan.  
 A lived in    B travelled to    C worked in
- 5 The man would like \_\_\_\_\_.  
 A a coffee and a snack    B a tea and a snack    C a snack only

|  |   |
|--|---|
|  | 5 |
|--|---|

**17 Listen to five speakers. Match them with the questions they are answering A–E.**

Speaker 1

Speaker 2

Speaker 3

Speaker 4

Speaker 5

- A What did you do at the weekend?
- B What's your favourite season?
- C How do you usually travel to work?
- D What's the best book you've ever read?
- E How much exercise do you do?

|  |   |
|--|---|
|  | 5 |
|--|---|

|                 |    |
|-----------------|----|
| Listening total | 20 |
|-----------------|----|

## E. WRITING

### 18 Making Sentences

|         |           |             |             |          |         |
|---------|-----------|-------------|-------------|----------|---------|
| Nervous | Surprised | Thrilled    | Bored       | A lot    | Much    |
| Many    | Turn left | Go past the | Mustn't     | Hospital | Bank    |
| Snowy   | Foggy     | Might       | Sightseeing | Hiking   | Camping |

Use **two of the words** above for each of the 5 sentences below. In total, you will be using 10 words. Each sentence must have a context clue. You may **change the tense** of the word but **not the form** (for example, "Fight" can be changed to "Fought" but you cannot change "Dark" to "Darkness"). You may use each word only once. (5 points each)

1. \_\_\_\_\_  
 \_\_\_\_\_
2. \_\_\_\_\_  
 \_\_\_\_\_
3. \_\_\_\_\_  
 \_\_\_\_\_
4. \_\_\_\_\_  
 \_\_\_\_\_
5. \_\_\_\_\_  
 \_\_\_\_\_

|  |    |
|--|----|
|  | 25 |
|--|----|

### 19 Answer the questions. Write 40–50 words for each question.

- 1 What did you do last weekend?
- 2 What is there for tourists to do in your town or city?
- 3 What is your plan for the next holiday?

---



---



---